Danny and Darleen Whetstone

Serving with World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions
P.O. Box 725 Kings Mountain, NC 28086
DannyWhetstone@wwntbm.com



September 2006

Dear Praying Friends,

Darleen and I had a wonderful trip to Europe and Africa. Last month I told you about our visit in Germany, Mauritius and South Africa. Our last stop was with the Bill Ashbury family in Malawi, Africa. Brother Ashbury is working with sixty different churches. We had meetings that started on Wednesday and ended on Sunday. During the course of the meetings we were in three different villages. Each of these meetings was blessed of the Lord with several trusting Christ. The last three days was the annual conference for the Fundamental Baptist Churches of Malawi. This would be a gathering with representatives coming from each of the sixty churches. Many of the churches were not represented because of a lack of transportation. However, there was at least eight hundred and fifty that did get there. I wish that ever believer involved in giving to missions could have attended the conference. It was a blessing to see the blessings of the Lord on Brother Ashbury's ministry. Our Lord said, "Pray ye therefore the Lord of the harvest, that He would send forth laborers into the harvest." Would you pray specifically that the Lord would send laborers to help the Ashbury's in Malawi?

On this trip we purchased all of our tickets separately. Ever connection was smooth and easy. We could not believe how blessed we were with several different airlines involved. Thank you for praying for us as we travel. We are so grateful to have an army of prayer warriors standing behind us.

Since returning home we have been in meetings in Hillsborough and Swansboro, North Carolina, as well as Harriman, Gray, and Knoxville, Tennessee. It is encouraging to be with believers week after week that love our Lord, but we must join our hearts together to pray for revival in our churches across this great land. There is an all out attack against the way of life that we have cherished for generations in the land called America.

Would you please pray for my mom, Katie Whetstone? She had two heart attacks in March, and it seems that she is not getting any better. Thank you for helping make our ministry possible.

In His Service,

Capacitle

Danny A. Whetstone